Sent: 31 July 2015 I5:

To: Planning
Subject: OBJECTION 2015/3516/P 10 Rosslyn Hill

1 e Heath & Hampstead Society

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact
on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden

Planning Reference  2015/3516/P

Address 10 Rosslyn Hill NW3
Description New car- parking space in front Garden
Case Officer Carlos Martin

Response type objection Date 31.7.15




We always object to applications involving car-parking in front gardens
-and this is no exception.

We suggest also that backing out over a busy footpath and into a busy road is inherently
dangerous to people and vehicles.

This is a Conservation Area and cars parked on the front garden detract from the
Conservation Area.

In addition once access is given there is no control over extra cars being parked — the
garden becomes a car park very frequently.

Please refuse.

The Heath & Hampstead Society, PO Box 38214, London NW3 1XD _



